
Nantucket Preservation Trust is preserving our island’s unique architectural 
heritage for present and future generations. 

We believe in the importance of  Preserving the Craft: passing on time-tested 
skills to today’s craftspeople. We do this through our Mary Helen & Michael 
Fabacher Scholarship — proving support for continuing education in 

historic building and preservation methods. 

For NPT, traditional building methods are a reminder that our historic structures For NPT, traditional building methods are a reminder that our historic structures 
still stand today because of the care of the Nantucketers who first built them.
Our Preserving the Craft sponsorship is designed to highlight both our own 

work in this area, and that of our partner. 

Our partner is an island business that shares our commitment to authenticity, 
integrity, and respect for the time-honored methods of the past.   Our partner 

also shares our commitment to the island community and 
Nantucket’s unique sense of place.Nantucket’s unique sense of place.

Preserving the Craft sponsorship is valued at $2,500. Acknowledgement includes:

• full page ad in Ramblings (Copies of Ramblings are distributed on-island at high-traffic 
 locations such as the Hyline ferry terminal and Bartlett’s Farm and mailed directly to our members ( 500+) 

 and to new owners of historic properties as well as homes valued at over $3,000,000.)

• 2 tickets to our annual August Fête event; sponsorship credit in August Fête program 

and promotional materials.

• Recognition will also be provided through social media, on our website and in our e-newsletter. • Recognition will also be provided through social media, on our website and in our e-newsletter. 
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